
 

Principal’s Note #9 

10/1/24 

 

• Our field trip to Micke’s Grove is this Friday!!! We 
highly encourage dropping off and picking up your 
child(ren) from the park. We also highly encourage 
carpooling with other Kohl families. Our bus seating 
numbers are limited. (If you plan on attending, be 
sure to check out the attachment. You can rock 
your child’s team color.) 

• Parent Conferences kick off on October 21st. Keep 
an eye out for a Parent Conference Note from your 
child’s teacher. 

• Get excited 4th/5th/6th grade families…. 

STARRY NIGHT IS COMING BACK!!! 
More info to come. 
NO SCHOOL NEXT WEEK FROM OCTOBER 7TH-11TH. 

Be sure to enjoy some time with family and friends. 
 

 

Stay safe and stay sane. 


